Gentet, Matthias

From: Margaret Richardson <margaretrichardsonl@btinternet.com>

Sent: 13 June 2016 11:12

To: Gentet, Matthias

Cc: gordon macqueen; luisa@artslettres.com; Anthony Stoll; Penny Jones
Subject: Adjacent to CT Station, NW1 8NH; Application number 2016/3005/A

Dear Matthias,
We are writing on behalf of the Camden Town CAAC. We are sorry to be late in responding.

We do not usually approve advertisements but this hoarding covers an unsightly gap between the
tube station and the taller building. The mural is also rather good. We only have two suggestions:
The hoarding should be slightly higher to conceal the gap.

The actual digital screen should be centred, if that is at all possible. It is rather odd to place the
screen to one side.

Yours sincerely,
Gordon Macqueen & Margaret Richardson, Co-Chairs of the Camden Town CAAC,

31 Oval Road,
London NW1 7EA



